
   Welcome to Year 2  
The Year 2 team hope that you have all had a good summer and a well-deserved rest. As a 

school we have been working hard for this to be a safe and enjoyable place to be and we are 

super excited to welcome you all back and get stuck into a new year following the ‘new 

normal’.  We cannot wait to see all of your smiley faces.  

P.E days:   

Year 2 will have P.E on a Monday and Thursday. It is important that all children come into 

school wearing their P.E kit and they will keep this on all day. Children will not be getting 

changed in school therefore your child will not be required to bring any spare clothes.  

What you will need: 

It is important that you only bring the following items to school:  

 

Please bring a wallet for 

your mask so that your 

mask can be safely stored 

during class time. 

Bubbles: 

A reminder that all children 

will remain in their classroom 

bubble and will not mix with 

any children from any other 

bubbles. 

But that doesn’t mean that 

we can’t wave to each other 

across the playground or 

maybe see our friends 

through ZOOM call. 

Classroom rules: 

We have always had 

classroom and school rules 

but this year they might 

look a little bit different. 

To work together and keep 

us all safe they must be 

followed at all times but 

don’t worry we will explain 

and show all of this to you 

on your first day back.   

Masks: 

Masks must been worn by 

all children and all adults 

when entering, leaving and 

moving around the school. 

Masks will be removed and 

stored in your own plastic 

wallet when you are in the 

classroom. I can’t wait 

because I feel a little bit 

like a super hero when I 

wear my mask!  


